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Happy New Year and welcome back after the Christmas break.  We hope you have 

had a lovely, relaxing Christmas!   

It has been fantastic to see the pupils returning to school and sharing their news. We 

can’t wait to get started on the new term, focusing on our new anchor “Support 

Networks”. 

We will be using the home school diaries for important messages and updates, as well 

as to let you know about what your child has been learning in school - please check 

these daily. We will also be uploading photos onto the Evidence for Learning app each 

week. It’s a great opportunity to look at these with 

your child at home and we love to read your 

comments! 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to 
contact us via the school office, your child’s home-
school diary or email:  
 
elizabeth.willis@saxon.set.org 
 
Many thanks for your continued support! 

Lizzie  - Teacher  Paul - TA   Tina - TA Mon-Wed 



 

 

This term, we will begin our new text, “A 
Murder Most Unladylike,” by Robin 
Stevens. Pupils will complete activities 
linking with the text, alongside our new 
literacy AQA Unit, “Maintaining 
Relationships: Communication”, 
exploring different means of 
communication as 
ways to converse 
with their peers. 

 

 
This term, we will begin our AQA unit, “Early 
Number Skills Through Games Activities”. 
Pupils will play a variety of games against 
their peers each week and keep a running 
total on our class leaderboard. The winner will 
receive a special prize at the end of term, so 
“let the games begin!” 

 
 

 

Our vocational AQA units this term are Out & About in the Community, Dealing with Problems 
in Daily Life.  

These units will provide great opportunities to increase pupil’s independence and teach them 
essential life skills, tying in nicely with our PFA focus.  

I am especially excited to be continuing with out Out & About unit, and am hoping we will be 
able to arrange another trip this term out into the local community, so watch these space! 

Pupils will be continuing their work with the Rotary Interact Club, raising funds for new eye 
gaze technology in school. Keep an eye out in the home-school diaries for news of our latest 
fundraising project! 

 

 

 

We access Rebound and Hydrotherapy once every Friday 4 weeks, on a Tuesday morning. 

We access Hydrotherapy every Friday morning, on a rota basis. We will let 
you know in the home-school diary when it is your child’s turn, so you can 
provide the appropriate kit. 

Ben will be leading PE every Tuesday morning. We will also be doing sensory 
PE in class every Thursday afternoon, as part of our AQA unit work. 

 

Some pupils will be attending work experience at the Craft Barn every Thursday. We will let 
you know if this is your child. 
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